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RICHARD CORDRAY 
OHIO ATTORNEY GENERAL 

October 20,2010 

Honorable Richard Btdgrin 
Attorney Examiner 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Dear Examiner Bulgrin: 

I wish to notify you that the respondent (Gregory E. Boull) has paid the 
full amount of the forfeiture assessed in Case No. 10-123-TR-CVF. The Finance 
Division received the payment on June 9, 2010. In light of this payment, there is 
no need for a hearing on this matter. Therefore, the staff requests that this case 
be dismissed. 

Sincerely, 

o 
CM 

o 
o 
-13 Thomas G. Lindgren 

§ G CL Assistant Attorney General 
9 2» Public Utilities Section 
^ S 180 E. Broad St., 9^ Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215 
(614)466-4395 
Fax: (614) 644-8764 

Cc: Gregory E. Boull 
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